## **Memorial Gifts**

First Unitarian Universalist Church of San Antonio welcomes memorial gifts which may be given to the congregation's Trust Fund of Endowments, to the Operating Fund, or to CREF (Community Responsibility Endowment Fund.) Gifts of hymnals are always welcome; the purpose of the gift will be noted on an attractive bookplate in each volume. In addition, there are occasional identified needs for specific tangible goods which may be appropriate as memorial gifts. Consult the church's Gift Policy and the Minister for further information.

The First Unitarian Universalist Church of San Antonio is no longer accepting memorial trees or plantings on campus. Diverse areas of the campus are dedicated and maintained as specific sites, including native plant trails, wildflower meadows, and long-established plant and flower beds. Sufficient space for trees is at a premium and suitable sites are very limited. In addition, newly-planted trees require regular care and maintenance, including leaf collection and removal, and arborist services, which the Church is not able to assume nor to authorize.

If you have questions about memorial gifts, please do not hesitate to contact the Minister for more information or to be referred to the appropriate group or entity within the Church.